Sadaka, Jennifer -JLT

From: Cheryl L Benjamin [BENJAMCL@gov.ns.ca]
Sent: September 17, 2003 9:10 AM

To: Chapman,Steve [CEAA]

Cc: Chris A Daly

Subject: Whites Pt. draft agreement

We've been given approval in principle to include the 3.9 in the scope.
Have you heard from DFO on our draft letter on coordinating decisions?

Cheryl
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